

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Monday 25th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

## School Council's Fundraising Challenge

To contribute towards the School Council's Fundraising challenge, Holly Base will be holding a book, toy and teddy sale on Friday 29th November.

Before this date, please could your child bring in unwanted toys, books or teddies (age appropriate for 5-7 year olds) ready for the sale. On Friday 29th, children will be given time to visit the sale - all items will cost £1 and we ask that children bring in no more than this amount. This will hopefully ensure that every child can take home a new item.

As you are aware, the School Council have raised enough money to buy the new library laptop they were saving for so we look forward to seeing what their new challenge will be.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Goodfellow and Miss Pike















